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THE PARLIAMENT: DAVID LYNCH IS PLANNING 
TO ESTABLISH A FILM UNIVERSITY IN GEORGIA

The American Film Director David Lynch will arrive in Georgia in 
November. He will hold a meeting with the representatives of the 
Government of Georgia concerning the establishment of the “David 
Lynch International Film University”. This information has been 
dissolved by the Committee of the Education and Culture of Georgia. 

The  Chairperson of the Committee of Education held a meeting today 
with the president of David Lynch Foundation (DLFC) Giga Agladze. 
The meeting was concerned to the organisation of the events planned 
in termes of the 18-21 November visit. 

In scope of David Lynch visit a discussion is planned concerning the 
intrenational film festival project, details of which will be discussed by 
the Committee with the appropriate bodies of the Executive governors.

According to Mariam Jashi, all the initiatives voiced by the David Lynch 
Foundation is in line with priorities stated by the Parliament and 
Government of Georgia. 

According to Giga Agladze the decision is already made concerning 
David Lynch’s visit in November and his meeting with a large public. 
His film screening is also included in the plans. 

“All those projects which are planned to be executed for the country, 
are very important. The establishment of  David Lynch Film Institute and 
A-class film festival are some of them”, - stated Giga Agladze


